
 

 
 

 

 

 

Ozone Depleting Substances (ODS) General Statment 

                                                          November 2019 

 

PennEngineering is a worldwide supplier and manufacturer of Specialty Fasteners, 

understands, and supports the requirements of the Montreal Protocol, and U.S. Clean Air 

Act, restricting the use of Chemicals that cause Ozone Depletion.  

 

PennEngineering is not a supplier of any Ozone depleting chemicals and we do not 

knowingly use any Ozone Depleting Substances in our manufacturing processes, or 

purchase any reclaimed, or recycled ODS material.  

 

PennEngineering requires its supply chain to be responsible to manage their suppliers/ 

manufacturers to comply with the Montreal Protocol, U.S. Clean Air Act. To the 

knowledge of PennEngineering none of the products currently shipping contain any ODS 

chemicals.  

 

PennEngineering will continue to monitor our suppliers and the Regulatory Bodies 

(Montreal Protocol, US Clean Air Act, etc.) requirements for any changes to the ODS 

requirements to maintain compliance. 
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